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February 4th 2022  
 
 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
We are delighted to announce that we will be holding a ‘World War 2’ Day on Friday 11th February 2022, 
to mark the end of our history topic on WW2. The day will involve a round robin of three exciting activities:  
 

 Art work based on ‘The Blitz’ 

 Food rationing – a WW2 recipe 

 Class debate on some of the World War 2 leaders 

Additionally, this is a great opportunity for pupils to dress up in clothes of the World War 2 era. Some 
dressing up ideas include: a child evacuee, a soldier; army, navy or air force personnel; farmer; factory 
worker.  
This would be a fantastic way to end our first term and we hope that you will support us in making this a 
successful and memorable day for your child. 

 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support 
 
 
Mrs Turna     Mrs Subramaniam                       Mr McElwee 
The Year 6 Team 


